
January 17, 2020 

Letter of Intent 

 

The overall intention regarding the proposed charter school is 

outlined in the attached letter to Craig Dossey, dated December 

12, 2019. As outlined in earlier correspondence with the County, 

the applicant proposes to break the project into two separate and 

distinct phases, each mutually exclusive of the other.  

The first phase, and the subject of this application, is for the 

applicant and their contractor to start rough grading activity in 

an effort to get the site prepped and the building pad ready for 

vertical construction while all building permits are in for review 

and approval with the various appropriate agencies.  

The applicant’s hope is that since the grading will be at-risk and 

private while involving no other improvements, the County 

review will be clean and efficient.  

The second phase will be subject of an additional application 

and will involve all civil improvements including, but not 

limited to, detailed grading, parking lot construction, utility 

installation, and certain permanent drainage related 

improvements including a water quality pond.  

 

  








